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Summary:

Secretary of State George Shultz’s letter to President Reagan covering the history of US
responses to Pakistan’s nuclear program and future courses of action by the United
States. While each option will rescind United States’ aid money, the Secretary details
three different ways to go about it, with varying political implications for each.
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